
Why? 

 A new education funding model has been in place in  
 Saskatchewan since 2012.  

 The funding model is intended to fund school divisions 
equitably so that all students in the province receive  

 similar learning opportunities. 

 The funding model fails to fund Prairie Spirit equitably.  

 Prairie Spirit is funded significantly lower per student when 
compared to similar school divisions. 

Is this fair? 

 We will have a $6 million shortfall in 2015/16 as a result of 
the funding model. 

 Prairie Spirit’s funding per student has decreased each 
year since 2012 because of the new funding model. 

 When compared to the highest funded school division, 
which is similar to Prairie Spirit, Prairie Spirit receives:  

 $4,000 less per student! 

 $40 million less overall for the school division! 

We have... 

 Asked the Ministry of Education, the Minister of Education 
and local MLAs on numerous occasions to provide  

 additional funding until the funding model is fully  
 implemented and refined.   

 Requested additional grants and project funding. 

 Cut $2 million from our operating budget over the past 
two years. 

 Used $3 million of limited reserve funds to balance the 
2014/15 budget. 

How will your child be affected? 

 We will be challenged to maintain our graduation rates, 
literacy and math achievement results and the success of 
our First Nations and Métis students, all of which are 
among the highest in the province. 

 There will be: 

○ Fewer staff working directly in schools with students; 
○ Less funds to support students with diverse needs; 
○ Less funds to support extra-curricular activities; 
○ Less funds for student programs; and  
○ Less funds for building and maintenance needs. 

How can you help? 

If you are concerned about the funding shortfall experienced 
by Prairie Spirit School Division, you may wish to voice your 
concern to: 

 Brad Wall  Premier of Saskatchewan 

 premier@gov.sk.ca or 306-787-9433  

 Don Morgan  Minister of Education 

 minister.edu@gov.sk.ca or 306-787-0613 

The MLAs in Prairie Spirit School Division are: 

 Greg Brkich  (gregpbrkich@sasktel.net) 306-567-2843 

 Donna Harpauer  (humboldtmla@sasktel.net) 306-682-5141 

 Nancy Heppner  (mail@nancyheppner.com) 306-975-0284 

 Delbert Kirsch  (batochemla@sasktel.net) 306-256-3930 

 Scott Moe  (scottmoe.mla@sasktel.net) 306-747-3422 

 Randy Weekes  (randyweekes.mla@accesscomm.ca)  306-948-4880 

 Gordon Wyant  (g.wyant.mla@sasktel.net) 306-934-2847 

For every 100 students, Prairie Spirit graduates 12 more students than the 
provincial average. We will be challenged to maintain these graduation rates 
with a budget shortfall of this magnitude. 

Prairie Spirit is one of the fastest growing school divisions in the province, yet 
the funding per student has been declining. 

Provincial funding leads to  
$6 million Prairie Spirit shortfall   

For more information… 
For more details about Prairie Spirit’s budget 

 and shortfall, please visit the Prairie Spirit  
budget blog (budget.spiritsd.ca). 
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